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tir. Donald W. Del Core, Jr.
4 Driscoll Drive
Uncasville, Connecticut 00382

Dear ltr. Del Core:

I have received your letter dated May 19, 1969, regarding ernployee concerns
dt the Millstone f acility and your request that I look into this Inatter.
I have forwarded your letter to NRC's Office of fluclear Reactor kegulation.
Which has responsiDiiity for the initial agency review of allegations of
this type. A inember of the NRR staf f will be in contact with you in the
near future. I have also requested the NRC's Executive Director for
Operations to monitor the agency's review of your concerns.

Sincerely,

to W. C .

l.ando W. Zech, J .
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